
To all of our customers, thank you for your patronage and welcome to 

our first new product announcement and newsletter of 2012.   
  
Happy New Year!  I wish to thank everyone for your support and 
patronage of SBS4DCC.com in 2011 and to wish you all a healthy, 

happy, and prosperous 2012. 
  
I will be attending a few local shows this month. 
  
First up is The Worlds Greatest Hobby on Tour show on 1-7/8 at the 

state fairgrounds.  I will not have any tables at this show, just hanging 

out with Grand Ol’ Ngineers and running a few demo units.  Stop by 

and say “Hi” if can make it. 
  
Next up is the NMRA Noblesville meet on 1-29.  I will have a nice 

selection of locomotives, decoders, and command stations available.  

Hope to see you there!   
  
Streamlined Backshop Services has added lots of new inventory to the 
web store including: 
  
- Almost 100 Pre-Owned and Consignment HO Scale locomotives 
  
- Our TM04 Steam Helper 
  
- Two new N-Scale Marker Light options 
  
- ESU 4 Function Select and Select Direct HO Scale Sound Decoders 
  
- QSI Solutions Titan Sound Decoders and High Bass Speakers 
  
- New TCS Drop-In Decoders for the N Life-Like GP20, N Kato MP36PH, 

and HO Atlas SW1-2-3-4's 
  
- Lots more new Micro-Trains and Kato N-scale rolling stock 
  
- The soon-to-released N Scale Kato Unitrack #2 Wye electric switch… 

pre-order now for quick shipment when this is released. 
  
And don’t forget, I offer a full line of DCC Decoders, Speakers and 

installation supplies from ESU, Soundtraxx, TCS and more. 
  
You have elceted to receive new product announcements from SBS4DCC.com.  To opt out of 

future product announcements, please login to your account and update your email 

preferences accordingly. 


